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Each spring the Cariboo Regional District adverƟses the Busi-
ness Facade Improvement Grant. This grant covers 50% of the 
cost of business face improvements to a maximum of $5,000. In 
2022 we were able to support five businesses with their up-
grades. Two businesses have completed their projects, and we 
anƟcipate the final three to complete and report on their pro-
jects within the next two weeks. Please see the before and aŌer 
photos from the two completed 2022 projects. These include 
the Red Crow Cafe in Lac La Hache and Marshalls 150 Mile Store 
in 150 Mile House. 
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